
 
 

June 8, 2022 
 

Kastle Systems of Texas LLC 
3121 Richmond Ave 
Houston, TX 77098 
Attn: Kevin Furman 

              mslauson@kastle.com 
  
 

Request for Proposal #2212-018  SURVEILLANCE EQUIPMENT AND MONITORING 

Kastle, 
 

The City of Frisco has awarded the above-mentioned Request for Proposal to your agency. This is 
an annual contract, good for one (1) year from 6/7/2022 to 6/6/2023 with four (4) optional annual 
renewals. Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by signing and emailing it to Steve Cone at 
scone@friscotexas.gov. 

 
 
 
 
 

Name Date 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Signature 

 

 
Thank you for your interest in serving our needs. We look forward to a successful business 
relationship. If you have any further questions, please contact the Purchasing Division at (972) 292 
5542. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Steve Cone, CPPB  
Purchasing Manager 

 

 

Kevin Furman June 7, 2022
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